

Easter Smartie Tube Challenge!

Dear Parents/Carers

This Easter we would like to invite the children to take on the Smartie Tube Challenge! The children will each be given a tube of Smarties on the last day of term, once the sweets have been enjoyed we would ask that the children do some jobs at home to earn 20p's to go into the Smartie Tube.

Some job ideas: washing up, emptying the dishwasher, clearing the table, washing the car, weeding the garden, putting the shopping away, folding the washing, hoover the house... the list goes on!

This is a fun and rewarding way for the children to raise some much needed money for the school to go towards furnishing of the new classroom.

Please bring your Smartie Tubes with their 20p's into school in the first week of the new term and we will let you know how much you've managed to raise!

PLEASE PUT YOUR NAME ON THE TUBE

Have a very Happy Easter and thank you as always for your support Best wishes

PTA